
EFFECTIVE DATE: IMMEDIATELY

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is announcing new training sessions for users of eSubmission 
and the Application Management System (AMS). Registration is now open for this training.

Training sessions will be held at the Commission’s office on Airport Road in Fort St. John, and also remotely via 
GoToMeeting. The sessions will take place the week commencing Oct. 24 and include the following:
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Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Catherine Dooner
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Catherine.Dooner@bcogc.ca
250-419-4345

Full details of the training sessions, schedule and how to register, are available here. All sessions are free and 
open to anyone who is working, or planning to work, with the systems. However, registration is required for 
each attendee and space is limited. Please note that depending on the feedback we get during registration, the 
schedule is subject to change as we accommodate demand.

More information can be found here on eSubmission, the Application Management System and AMS Payment.

•	 eSubmission: Short Term Water Use.
•	 eSubmission: Post Construction Plans and Preliminary Statutory Rights of Way Survey 	

Plans.
•	 AMS Spatial and Data Submission Standards.
•	 AMS Spatial Data Submission Scenarios.
•	 The Application Management System: Introduction.
•	 The Application Management System: Advanced.
•	 AMS Payment: Session available on request.

Do you want to receive Commission Industry Bulletins via email? Click here to send us a request. 
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